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Dear Parents,

Welcome back, it’s going to be a very busy term ahead. I hope you all had a restful break and managed to enjoy the sun.

As I’m sure you are already aware we have started to practice for this year’s production (Panto Pantomime). Roles were assigned before the break and the children have been given a copy of the script to practice with at home. Watch this space for information on costumes and props your child will need.
We have a trip to the Three Counties Show on Friday 15th June, this will tie in nicely with our summer term topic of ‘Plant to Plate’ as the children get to see the variety of work that goes into growing and making produce in the local area. We will also be utilising the space the school has to grow a variety of plants with Gardening Club and as a class.
Spending as much time outside as possible this term the children are taking part in a range of events: Sports Day, Athletics, Climbing Wall and BMX Workshops among others.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As normal, the children will be sent home with a takeaway homework sheet for the half term. All homework should be put into their black homework folder and the homework record sheet must be filled in. Along with weekly spellings and bi weekly Maths and SPAG homework (given out Monday to be returned Wednesday).
A reminder that the children still have access to the brilliant Maths application, ‘DoodleMaths’. This helps to support the learning taking place in school and with children getting additional practice in their target areas. Any questions about the app, please ask.

If you do have any questions at any point then please come and speak to me or leave a comment in the diary for me and I will do my best to sort any queries, please visit the class webpage as well. On there you will find the topic web to see what Swift class will be doing across this half term, the spelling lists, the takeaway homework sheet and regularly updated pictures to show what activities we have been completing.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C. Hanrahan
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